
 

 

URGENT NOTIFICATION 

 

As per the Notice issued by the University Engineer in Charge of the Office 

of the Controller of Examinations on 15/03/2023 the examination of ENVS 

(Environmental Studies) will not be held in the Home Centre but in the 

respective allotted centres for the students of the B.A./B.Sc./B.Com (Hons. 

& Programme) Semester-I Examinations, 2022-23 on 28/03/2023. 

 

                             By Order 


